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PROJECT LIFESAVER 
ENROLLMENT APPLICATION INSTRUCTIONS 

The Suffolk County Sheriff’s Office Project Lifesaver Program is a countywide emergency response locator 
service capable of finding individuals diagnosed with cognitive impairments which may cause them to wander 
and become lost. 
 
The enrollment application is designed for custodial caregivers to complete on behalf of the applicant who will 
be enrolled in the Suffolk County Sheriff’s Office Project Lifesaver Program.  By submitting the enrollment 
application to the Suffolk County Sheriff’s Office Project Lifesaver Bureau, the applicant will be considered for 
participation in the program. 

Participation Criteria 

· The application must be completed and submitted by the legal, primary family member/caregiver 
(authorized representative) for the applicant with the physician-confirmed cognitive impairments 
diagnosis. 

· The applicant must reside in the County of Suffolk with a primary caregiver. 

Client Photograph 

· A recent, digital applicant headshop must be submitted via e-mail to lfesaver@suffolkcountyny.gov.  
Please include the applicant’s name in the e-mail. 

Headshot Guidelines 

· Head should be directly facing the camera 

· Photo should capture from slightly above the top of the applicant’s hair to the middle of his/her chest. 

· Eyes should be open and looking at the camera. 

· Eyeglasses should be worn if normally used by the applicant. 

Please send completed enrollment application to: 

Sheriff Errol D. Toulon, Jr., Ed.D. 
Suffolk County Sheriff’s Office 

Project Lifesaver Bureau 
360 Yaphank Ave., Suite 1A 

Yaphank, NY  11980 

Upon receipt of the completed enrollment application, personnel from the Project Lifesaver Bureau will review 
the application.  If the application is approved, the caregiver will be contacted to schedule an appointment 
with Project Lifesaver Bureau personnel.  During the appointment, the caregiver will receive the transmitter 
along with instructions pertaining to transmitter maintenance. 
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